
Fishwick and St Matthews Big Local
c/o Preston City Council
Lancaster Rd
Preston
PR1 2RL

5th July 2022

To whom it may concern

‘Active Preston – Transforming Community Infrastructure (Levelling Up Fund)’

I write to provide our support for the Levelling Up Fund (LUF) bid that Preston City
Council are submitting to Government.

We are aware that Preston’s LUF bid prioritises investment to regenerate, restore and
renew four major City parks (Ashton, Moor, Waverley and Grange), as well as
delivering new and improved active travel infrastructure to support a healthy, liveable
and sustainably connected city.

The Fishwick and St Matthews (FAM) Big Local Partnership is pleased that the bid
includes a proposal to renew and improve Waverley Park by delivering a range of
sports, visitor / community facilities and access improvements. We therefore support,
in principle, contributing £150,000 toward the Waverley Park project in the event that
the Council is successful with its LUF funding bid.

Yours faithfully

Peter Dilworth
Chair


